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Review of Parliamentary Polling Districts and Polling Places 

1. In compliance with Sec�on 17 of the Electoral Administra�on Act 2013, Babergh & Mid 
Suffolk District Councils are required to conduct a review of those parliamentary 
polling districts and polling places within the South Suffolk, Bury St Edmunds and part 
of the Central Suffolk and North Ipswich Parliamentary Cons�tuency. The review will 
be conducted between 6 October 2023 and 30 November 2023. 

2. The Ac�ng Returning Officer is required to make representa�ons to the respec�ve 
District Councils, which must include informa�on as to the loca�on of polling sta�ons 
within exis�ng and/or proposed polling places. 

3. Any elector within their respec�ve Districts may make representa�ons concerning 
either the exis�ng, or proposed arrangements (when published) as to the accessibility 
with regard to all electors within a par�cular polling district. 

4. Representa�ons should, where possible, give alterna�ve loca�ons to consider. 

5. Representa�ons should be submited by email to elec�ons@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk, 
via the linked survey on the BMSDC website, or in wri�ng to: 

Babergh & Mid Suffolk District Councils 
Electoral Services 
Endeavour House 

8 Russell Road 
Ipswich 
IP1 2BX 

6. Informa�on will be published at www.babergh.gov.uk and www.midsuffolk.gov.uk and 
will be made available at Endeavour House in Ipswich. 

7. Final recommenda�ons will be considered by Babergh District Council at a mee�ng on 
23 January 2024 and by Mid Suffolk District Council at a mee�ng on 25 January 2024. 
Changes will take effect (unless otherwise stated) from 1 February 2024. 
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